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HPPOA Board of Directors Meeting 

May 16, 2018 

General Manager’s Report for April 2018 – Submitted by Don Morris 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Thank you for all the incoming road maintenance request.  The road crew continues the ongoing daily grading 

of unpaved roadways to try and catch up with all the potholes created by the past rains.  We seem to be in a 

better weather pattern now.  Hopefully it will last for awhile so the road crew can make better progress on the 

grading of the roads. 

Aggrebind:  The order of Aggrebind has arrived and has been unloaded into our warehouse.  The Aggrebind 

representative for our project is currently out of the country until May 22.  He will be sending us a schedule of 

his arrival when he returns to the mainland. 

Equipment: We are still waiting to replace the clutch master cylinder on the Volvo grader.  They sent us the 

wrong one.  We are still waiting for the right one.  All other equipment is running fine at this time.  We 

continue to do the daily maintenance and repairs on all other equipment.   

Mowing: The road crew mowed 40 miles of roadway easement with the side arm mower and 42 miles with 

the deck mower. 

Widen, graded, graveled and compacted 14 miles of road. 

Fill Potholes with AC hot mix:  23M-P, 24M-P, 24P-K, 25M-P, 26M-P, 26P-K, 27K-S, P-20, PHC 

Trees Cut and Removed:  2 K-Dead end, 3 K-Dead end, 18 M-Dead end, RR dead end 

Rubbish Pickup: 1.75 Tons 

Dead Animals Removed: 4 pigs 

Abandoned Vehicles: Six tagged vehicles from last month still remain. 

Safety Report: No accidents or injuries for the past 44 months. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

 

 

 

 

 


